
 

Dates for your 
diary 

 

Term 1: 

5th September –

  21st October 

Term 2: 

31st October – 
20th December 

 

Harvest Festival 

 

20th October  - 
9.30 am in the 

church.  

All welcome. 

 

Letter from the Principal 

Dear parents and carers, 

It has been a very sad week with the passing of our late Queen and I 

have been touched by the lovely things the children have said to me 

about her passing and the messages in our book of condolences. Here 

are some of the heart felt messages. 

‘The Queen always did the  best for our country for 70 years. She 

was always kind and nice.’ Lewis Year 3 

‘Thank you for looking after our world. I hope you are I heaven hav-

ing a cup of tea.’ Freddie Year 3 

With best wishes 

Rachel 

Mrs Rachel Perkins       

Principal                           

Well done to our School Council this year! 

 

Year 1 Lola and Reggie 

Year 2 Louie and Lily 

Year 3 Sebi and Poppy 

Year 4 Sanjana and Keira 

Year 5 Isabelle and Rex 

Year 6 Bertie and Claire 

 

23rd September 2022 



 

 

Principal’s Awards 

Congratulations to all the children who received  Principal’s 

Awards this week. We are all very impressed with the fol-

lowing children’s quality of work and commitment to their 

learning.  

Well done everyone else,  remember never, never, never 

give up! 

 

F2  Teddy, Oscar 

Year 1  Arlo H, Jessica, Flynn and Betsy 

Year 2 Olivia, Ethan, George and Kathryn 

Year 3 Sebi, Grace , Siena W and Lewis 

Year 4  Jarvis, David, Lilly and Bella 

Year 5   Sydney, Mya, and Riley 

Year 6   Lidia, Riley, Olivia and Charley A
 



Year 3 celebrate Diwali  

Year 3 designed and decorated their own Diva 
lamps to celebrate the Hindu festival of Diwali 



23rd September 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

please find below some information that you might find helpful. 

Get help to buy food, milk and vitamins 

(NHS Healthy Start scheme) 

What is Healthy Start? 
If you’re more than 10 weeks pregnant or have a child under 4, you may be entitled to 
get help to buy healthy food and milk. 
 
If you’re eligible, you’ll be sent a Healthy Start card with money on it that you can use 
in some UK shops.  Benefit will be added onto this card every 4 weeks. 
 
You can use the card to buy: 

plain liquid cow’s milk 
fresh, frozen, and tinned fruit and vegetables 
fresh, dried, and tinned pulses 
infant formula milk based on cow’s milk 

 
You can also use the card to collect: 

Healthy Start vitamins – these support you during pregnancy and breastfeeding 
vitamin drops for babies and young children – these are suitable from birth to 4 

years old 
 
Visit the website below for more information https://www.healthystart.nhs.uk/  
 
How can I apply? 
If you’re receiving a qualifying benefit and are pregnant or have parental responsibility 
for at least one child under the age of 4, you can apply online for the NHS Healthy 
Start card  
 
How much will I get for my children? 

£4.25 each week of your pregnancy (from the 10th week of your pregnancy) 
£8.50 each week for children from birth to 1 year old 
£4.25 each week for children between 1 and 4 years old 
 

Your money will stop after your child’s 4th birthday, or if you no longer receive bene-
fits. You can also get free Healthy Start vitamins. 
 
Where to shop 
You can use your card in most places that sell milk, infant formula, fruit and vegeta-
bles. 
They must display a Mastercard® symbol. The symbol is normally shown on the shop 
door or at the till. Ask an employee inside the shop if they take Mastercard if you’re 
unsure. 
 
I get Working Tax Credit. Do I qualify? 
If you, your partner, or your carer get Working Tax Credit (WTC), you do not qualify for 
Healthy Start unless you’re under 18 and pregnant or you’re only getting the WTC 4 
week run-on. WTC run-on is what you receive in the 4 weeks immediately after you 
have stopped working for 16 hours or more per week. 

https://www.healthystart.nhs.uk/


 

 

 


